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Subj: Follow up 
Date: 2/8/2006 11:53:45 PM Eastern Standard Time 
From: Elam2000 
To: joe.rosa@kcpl.com 
BCC: jkrum@boulevard.com, jfinnegan@fcplaw.com, jbowers@whitegoss.com 
 
Hi Joe, 
 
During our meeting, we requested an updated drawing depicting KCPL's anticipated plans for the 
new configuration, and notes regarding the new feed or configuration to the Blvd Brewery site. As 
mentioned, its obvious that things are lining up different and we want to understand what is 
changing. 
 
Also, from KCPL's response, it is hard to tell if the number(s) submitted include any CIAC tax. I 
believe KCPL has agreed that there would be no CIAC tax on the 26th Street, but I have not 
heard the same for Belleview. Because of its purpose, we are certain there should be no CIAC for 
the Belleview section, but would like for you to confirm the numbers. 
 
I would have called, but I do not have your number. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Greg Elam 
513-226-5505 
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